
Reception News 

Come and See 

We have now finished our topic Welcome. Next week we start our new topic 

Birthdays. Please could you send a photo of your child celebrating a birthday? 

Thank you. 

___________________________________ 

Our story focus this week is Goldilocks and the Three Bears. We have been talking 

about Goldilocks’ wrong choices like eating the bears’ porridge and breaking the chair. 

We thought of ways for Goldilocks to fix her friendship with the Bears. This 

made us think of things we could also do if we upset our friends.  

We wrote a letter to the Three Bears on behalf of Goldilocks. In our letters we 

wrote things like I am sorry, I will fix your chair, I will make more porridge. 

In maths we have been helping the Bears get their house straight again after 

Goldilocks muddled all their things up. We have been sorting and ordering their 

belongings by size and using language like big, small, long, short etc to compare. 

Some of us have even been measuring! 

 

Christmas Crackers! 

We are making some Christmas crackers to sell at our Christmas Fair. We are 

each decorating our own cracker and filling it with sweets! Please could you send in 

a handful of sweets and some festive wrapping paper for your child  Thank 

you. 

Have a great weekend. 

From Miss Davies and Mrs McDonald  


